The Caddo Parish Sheriffs Office is seeking assistance in identifying a man who is impersonating a military officer

Thursday, September 25, 2025 Posted by Breck Scott

Earlier this morning, a man dressed in a military uniform approached the office at Captain Shreve High School and claimed to be part of the Junior Reserve Officers' Training Corps (JROTC) program. He requested to speak with the instructors at the school.

After meeting with the impersonator, the instructors quickly realized that he was not actually affiliated with the military and began questioning him. The man became visibly nervous and fled the school, getting into an unknown vehicle and leaving the campus.

Thanks to the prompt actions of the JROTC instructors, they were able to prevent any malicious intent the man may have had.

If you know any information on this incident or recognize the impersonator in the photo, please contact the Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office at 318-675-2170.

****UPDATE****

Thanks to the public's help, we have identified the person in the photo. Detectives have contacted the individual, and the investigation into the incident is ongoing. No arrest has been made at this time.

Attachments

